
Hello! I am so 
excited to have you 
in my class this year. 

We are going to learn 
SO much and have 
just as much fun! 

My name is Holly Bogle. I have 
been working with children for 

over 10 years. I graduated from 
Delta State University in 2016 and 
directed a preschool for the last 6 
years. I am so happy to be back 
in the classroom and can’t wait to 

get to know each of you!  

hbogle@madison-schools.com
601-856-6621

Harry Potter

Anything 
Chocolate
Sparkles and 
Leopard Print

Amazon & 
Target
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